
14th March 2025 

The next school holiday: 

School closes for the Easter holidays at 

1:30pm Friday 4th April and we reopen 

on Tuesday 22nd April at 8:45am. Thank 

you 

FREE MATHS WORSHOP 

On Monday 25th March  all children will be            
taking part in a fun maths workshop linked to          

money run by As Creatives. There is no charge for 
this workshop as school are providing this as a 

maths enrichment opportunity.  

Non- uniform day: 

We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 21st March to 

raise money for the less fortunate during Ramadan. The        

charity we are supporting is HNCO. Funds will be used to feed 

poor families in village s in Pakistan and Kenya. Thank you 

A message from Mrs Dowell’s sister Claire: 

Hello, I just want to say a really big thank you to all the staff, children and families at 
Bradley Primary School. You raised £2000 towards treatment for my brain tumour, 
and I am blown away by your generosity and kindness. We are really grateful and the           
donation is much appreciated.  Thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

Claire xx 

Upcoming Scopay payments:  

Year 3 Skipton Castle 2/4/25  - 

£13.00 

Year 4 Guru Gobind Singh Gurdwara 

24/4/25 (4T) 25/4/25 (4L)  - £5.00 

London Trip - 11/6/25  - 12/6/25  

YR3 & 4 Virtual Reality sessions 

1/5/25  - £9.00 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies  - Children’s        

sizes £15, Adults sizes £18.  


